
 
 

Saturday Sampler 2025 Message from Carrie – May 1, 2025 
 
 

Hi Friends! 
 
Welcome to May! I am writing this on a beautiful morning in the sunshine. I really want to be 
outside playing. Luckily, I have a ton of projects that are portable. Lots of binding to do and I 
love English Paper Piecing… and embroidery, and knitting ha ha ha ha. I have even brought my 
cutting table and machine outside. Think about what projects you can do while soaking in the 
beautiful weather.  
 
Here at my house I am gearing up for Gracie to be home for the summer. That means that my 
scrapbooking stuff that I was planning on working on in her room needs a new home and I am 
going to have to do some re-arranging. As usual! High-School baseball season is over for Mitch 
and we are on to summer ball which is where all of my portable projects get worked on.   
 
Guess What?! It is our 50th Anniversary Celebration this month. We are kicking it off with some 
really great sales for you. Flat folds are on sale, fat quarters are on sale, kits and pre-cuts, tea 
towels, embroidery kits! So many great deals throughout the whole store! (you can see the sale 
flyer here). We are so honored to have been a part of this community and your lives for 50 
years. Thank you for your support. It means the world to us.  
 
Are you guys Shop Hopping? We are through with the first month of the All Pacific Northwest 
Shop Hop. It has been so much fun to chat with people from Washington and Oregon. There is 
still a month to hop, so if you want to join in on the fun, there is plenty of time. We have fabric 
and magazines to get you started. The Western Washington Shop Hop runs June 16-29. The 
fabric for that one is just rolling in. We can take pre-orders at the cutting table.   
 
For those of you doing the Quilter’s Garden quilt, we are working on the Dahlia Block this 
month. I wanted to go with English Paper Piecing before summer travel starts. I hope you guys 
will be hooked on portable quilting like I am just in time for summer travel! For the Star 
Studded quilt, we are working on Month 4. More template piecing.  
 
Have a great month of May everyone! 
 
Love ya! 
Carrie 
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